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Engineering Request for Investigation

Background

American Honda (AHM) is investigating certain 2011 CR-Vs with a complaint of an engine oil leak that 
appears to be coming from the head cover gasket.  To fully understand the cause of this occurrence, AHM 
would like to collect pertinent information and/ or inspect the vehicle prior to you attempting a repair of any 
kind.  

Qualifiers

1.  AHM is interested only in HDM produced vehicles (VIN starting with 3CZ) in the following VIN range:
     3CZRE3H30BG700313 through 3CZRE3H57BG700956 (2WD)
     3CZRE4H51BG700313 through 3CZRE4H50BG701534 (4WD)
2.  Vehicle must be under the Limited Powertrain Warranty (5 years or 60,000 miles).
3.  Engine oil leak from the head gasket cover
4.  No previous repair

Action Required

If you have or know of such a vehicle, please call the Technical Research & Support (TRS) at 800-880-
1072 prior to attempting a repair of any kind. TRS will need to record certain vehicle information and 
provide further instructions.

Thank you.
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